Dear County of St. Paul Council,

| am writing to inquire about the possibility of purchasing land from the county of St.
Paul. This land is located beside Kehewin Lake: Land location NW24-58-7 W4. | have included a
picture of the described land according to the 2016 fall ownership maps- County of St. Paul.

I live in between St. Paul and Elk point on range road 81, an area commonly known as
dogrun creek valley. | have a young family and would love to own land bordering a lake. We
would greatly enjoy this property for many years.

Our intention would be to leave the property mostly treed with only a road leading to
the lakefront and small area for our camper. We would eventually install services such as
power, water and holding tank to our site.

Your consideration and time is immensely appreciated by myself and my family.

Sincerely, ~
Sabrina Robinson \J ki o WO

(780)227-0315 /
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